
 

Senior Family Advocates award 
 

Members will recall that the PSA is assisting the Senior Family Advocates to be correctly translated to 

LP9 in terms of the OSD agreement for the Justice Cluster in the GPSSBC. The PSA is delighted to 

inform members that an award in favor of the PSA and the Senior Family Advocates were obtained. 

The Department of Justice must translate all Senior Family Advocates to LP 9 with retrospective 

effect of 1 July 2007. This award is a tremendous victory for the PSA and members.  

  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell due to the virus 

a safe and speedy recovery. 
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